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[ATTENTION: This Email was received from outside the Municipality]

Hi Steve,

As a resident, homeowner, and manager of a local business, I would like to voice my support
of Ordinance No. 22-05 regarding the Princess Medallion program. This program is a
disturbing attempt to take from the pockets of Skagway business owners. A massive
corporation taking any cut from local businesses is disgusting, but 18% (plus a cut of
gratuities) is absolutely insane. I fully support the strong measures outlined in Ordinance No.
22-05.

Thank you,

Sean Watson
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